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The Law Society therefore recommends that (ii) be removed from both section 2(d) and 3(e) 
of the resolution to ensure the ongoing relevance of the resolution, consistency with the 
Commonwealth resolution, and observance of rights contained in the ICCPR. 

Thank you again for the opportunity to contribute to this inquiry. Should you have any 
questions in relation to this submission, please contact Claudia Elvy, Policy Lawyer, on 

 or email 

Yours sincerely, 

Elizab�th �pinosa 
President 
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